Important Dates & Upcoming
Events

. 2 - School Resumes from Break - Scheduled
School Day

. 6 - JH Winter Practices Begin

. 9 - FAFSA Night (12th grade)

. 9 - End of 1st Semester

. 13 - Begin 2nd Semester

. 17 - Friday School w/ Mr. Burgoyne
. 24 - State Cheer

. 24 - Friday school w/Mr. Thomas

. 29 - NHS Blood Drive
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For all Sports and Activities
please see:

hs.lcsd2. mc
Calendar Ta

The calendar is always changing.
please check it regularly for up-
to-date information.




Cokeville High School wants you to stay connected:

Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/cokevillepanthers/

Instagram- https://www.instagram.com/cokevillepanthers/?hl=en

Website - chs.lcsd2.org

Infinite Campus- https://Icsd2.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/lincoln2.jsp

Canvas- hitps://Icsd2.instructure.com/login/Idap

Food Services - hitps://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/index.php?sid=2203112038378528
Free and Reduced Meal Applications - https://Icsd2.org/free-reduced-application-instructions/
School Health Nurse - https://lcsd2.org/student-health/

Please note that changes to schedules and events are updated on these sites regularly.

A Message From...
i, | N

We hope you had a restful and memory filled Christmas Break! It is nice to have some time to focus on family. As we get
ready to finish out the first semester, thank you for paying attention to your child’s grades and ensuring they have everything

completed and the final grade for classes is where they want them to be.

As has been noted in the last two newsletters, with the start of the new semester we will be implementing a guided reading
block as well as Success Mondays. Students will be in groups and participate in novel studies between 6th and 7th hour. This
will expose students to new novels, allow for discussion, and provide students more opportunities to build literacy skills. On
Monday’s students will have between seven and ten released items from standards tests to complete in a survey format. This
will provide students with extra practice in this type of setting, while also providing more information about standards teachers
need to work on in Science, Language Arts, and Math. We will be giving away incentives weekly to recognize students putting
in effort during this time to do their best. Please feel free to contact CHS if you have any questions.

Thank you for looking at the calendar to ensure you don’t miss any activities. CHS will be hosting FAFSA night on 1/9/24 at
6:15 p.m. We will also host a blood drive on 1/29/24 with more information to come. Please help us improve on the number of
units we were able to get through our drive last year to help those in need of blood. Having had family members receive
lifesaving blood in emergency situations has helped me understand how important this drive is.

Please continue to help your student start out the second semester on the best foot possible with their classes and stay
caught up on assignments. Also, please watch the sports and activities schedule to ensure you don’t miss any opportunities
to help support our Cokeville Panthers in the many different opportunities being pursued. We appreciate your support.

Kenneth Dietz
Cokeville K-12 Principal




A I\/Iesscge FORR).

ot om the Office- . Happy 2025! Crazy to think that’s where we are! Hope your holidays were amazing and spent with
fomlly ond fnends ond sofe’ry as you traveled!

Our winter sports are in full swing. Please remember that if you haven’t paid your students’ activity fee to please get it paid as
soon as possible. Musical practice is in full swing as well

and we are looking forward to the finished production in March.  Remember that our new semester starts on January 13th. It
‘s a great time fo set new goadls to make it an awesome 2nd semester with attendance and grades.

The National Honor Society is sponsoring a blood drive on January 29th so please support them by signing up to donate.

We hope you have a wonderful “2025". Let’s make it a great year. ~Lynne Pope

L note from the Media Center - January is a reset month for the library. We don’t have any big activities happening. We are
going To put a jar of condy ouT and whoever guesses how much is in it will win the jar. We are also going to do a "Caught
Reading” incentive. The rules for this are if a kid is caught reading when they aren’t expected to be reading, they can get a
prize. For example, if a kid decides to read their book during lunch, they will bring a slip, that will be signed and given to them
by a staff member, to the library and they will be able to win a prize for being caught reading. This will also go for in the
classroom. If any teachers see kids reading when they aren’t expected to, they can give the kids a slip. The genre of the
month is Historical Fiction, so any kids that read a Historical Fiction book during January will be able to get a treat and if they
read any of the new releases, they can get a treat as well. - Madi Pauni

te from the Nurse -, - The district nursing feam is excited to throw a district wide wellness challenge! We are still working
on flnol details, but hoplng to start the challenge in January and run for 6-8 weeks. We have gathered some awesome prizes
and look forward to working foward healthier habits! - Alisa Pond
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